To Whom it May Concern,

I'support the request for Comprehensive Plan Amendment changes and Rezone Application that was
submitted by Joseph and Melissa Irons for the properties at 1510 NE 170% St. and 1517 NE 170" St.
Shoreline, WA 98155,

Respectfully,

Printed name: Andrew Anschell A
Signature: C)\}\,f\,p\/\m J @ A/\/)’c“/,.v QZ/
Date: 02/05/19

Address: 1548 NE 170 Street, Shoreline, WA 98155

Relationship with Irons Brothers Construction, Inc. and/or Joseph and Melissa Irons:
Customer- of their construction services

Comments:

I support the Rezone Application because | believe that the business owners have improved the safety
and cleanliness of their properties, and that they take seriously their responsibilities to the
neighborhood and community.




